Serendipity Day School January 2020 Newsletter



Hello and Welcome Back!

We hope you all had a safe and wonderful holiday break! We are excited to be back at school and have lots of plans for the upcoming months. Please let us know if you have new information to add to your child's file (current immunization record, new address, number, etc.)

"Life's most persistent and urgent question is, 'What are you doing for others?'"

- MLK JR.

Thank you!

We want to thank all of the parents who donated money to the holiday gift fund for our fantastic teachers. The staff was so surprised and touched by your generosity. It meant so much to know that they are appreciated by you. We also want to thank the room parent volunteers for organizing and reaching out to make this happen.





Door Code

We will be changing our front door code after the 3rd. You should receive an email before the 6th which will include the new code.



In-House Registration It's almost that time again! In-House Registration forms will be out in the entryway next month. At this time, we will ask you if your child will be attending our Summer session and if he/she will be coming back in the Fall. This information helps us create our class lists for the future and helps us understand what our numbers will look like and if we can accept new families or past families who want to return. If you are unsure of what your plans will be, it's best to secure a space. You can always make changes later on. Summer fees will be included in your May invoice and Fall 2020 registration will be included in your July invoice.







